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Dear Committee on Judiciary, 

I strongly urge you to support HB2299. And to those opposing this bill saying these 

images don't hurt anyone, they are wrong. Everyone gets hurt.  

 

Many studies have shown porn is more addictive than cocaine or heron as well as an 

accelerating addiction. The mind gets bored and has to go to the next level until it 

reaches rape and murder. AI can victimize innocent people with deceiving photos. 

Non-consensual sharing of intimate images is used to manipulate, intimidate, 

blackmail, and harass victims in addition to extorting for financial gain. Every 

Oregonian will lose if we accept this type of use of AI in our culture. Please provide 

safety for all by passing this bill.  


